
St. Joseph’s Church Mass Times on our Webcam: 

Monday to Saturday at 10 a.m. and Sunday at 10.30a.m. 

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Intentions for Week Monday 21st June to Sunday 28thJune 

Monday 10a.m.  Albert and Margaret Woods 

Tuesday 10a.m.  Tom and Mary Cooney   

Wednesday 10a.m. John and Mary Barrett 

Thursday 10a.m.  Florence Feely 

Friday  10a.m.  Canon Kevin Dodd  

    P.J. Gaffney 

    Bridget Doherty 

    Barty and Rosaleen Moran      

Saturday 10 a.m.   

Sunday 10.30a.m.   James Tansey 

    Betty and Hugh Martin 

 May you always be inspired to stand tall in the sunlight,  

to seek out the bright face of beauty, to reach for the 

dream and the stars, to see the world through eyes of ten-

derness, to love with open—heartedness, to speak the 

quiet word of comforting, to look up the mountain and 

not be afraid  to climb, to be aware of the needs of others, 

to believe in the wonder of life, the miracle of creation, 

the rapture of love, the beauty of the universe, the dignity 

of the human being. 

Cemetery Sunday: 
As you probably expected, there will be no public celebration of 
Cemetery Mass on next Sunday 28th June.   
This is especially hard for the families who have been bereaved 
since last Cemetery Sunday.  
Fr. Jonas and Fr. Gerry will pray and bless all graves privately . 
 
Lough Derg Online : 
During the month of June, Lough Derg is offering opportunities 
to have an experience of retreat and pilgrimage from wherever 
you are. From 27th – 29th  June people can do the Three Day Pil-
grimage from afar, along with the Prior and team. To register for 
this historic event and for full details of what is happening during 
June go to www.loughderg.live  Tel. 071 9861518 or Email in-
fo@loughderg.org 

 

Up Date on Re– Opening: 

We were hoping in the near future, to welcome people back to Mass in an 

safe manner, Government updates on Friday indicated that a maximum of 

50 people can gather indoors. 

Taking into account Priests, Ministers, Stewards, Cantors etc. that would 

bring  the number below 40.  

In that scenario we will review the situation and decide will we open or 

wait till after 20th July. 

When we open, to do so safely and follow protocols, we will need help 

and support from volunteers in terms of stewarding and cleaning / sanitiz-

ing. If you are willing to help out please give your name and contact num-

ber to Fr. Gerry, Fr. Jonas ,Padraig or any member of the Parish Council. 
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